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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    

WORDWORD
SMARTSMART

                 	                        

EXECEXEC
HEADHEAD

Freddie Woodiwiss	 Daisy M
Tiarnna Whitbourn	 Ewan G
Harry Todd	 Oscar H
Alexander Arseni	 Daisy B
Oliver Calder	 Jess P
Ajay Minshall-Gallagher	 Tiggi A
Elijah Buckley	 Isabelle C
Amira Edge	 Ava M
Kaiden Morris	 Blayke F

Coronation 
celebrations 

To celebrate the King's 
coronation, on Friday 5th 
May children are invited to 

come into school in red, white 
and blue and/or ‘dressed 

to impress’. We will be 
celebrating with a delicious 
lunch and the whole school 

will be taking part in an array 
of activities and celebrations to 
commemorate this special and 

memorable occasion.

Another week has been and gone and pupils continue to work hard in all subjects, 
learning new skills, acquiring new knowledge and building upon what they already know. 
We have some shorter school and working weeks ahead with the two bank holidays and I 
hope that you all take this time to enjoy the longer weekend, whatever your plans may be.

Polite reminder - Please can we 
encourage our infant and early years 
families to leave the school playground 
once all children have been collected. 
Our collection and parking system seems 
to be working well but we rely heavily 
on the staggered pick-up to ensure that 
there is adequate parking for all in a safe 
manner. Thank you for your ongoing 
support.

Please be reminded that next week, 
Tuesday 2nd May, Hazel and Willow 

classes will be closed due to the NEU strike 
action taking place on this day.

Our new Wimboldsley ‘outstanding’ 
banners have arrived 

- keep your eyes peeled next week!

KS2 SATs week (Year 6)
Our year 6s will be taking their SATs Tuesday 9th May - Friday 12th May. 
We will write to all our year 6 families over the next week with details 
regarding what this will look like and how we can help make this week 
as calm, relaxed and worry-free as possible.

Our wonderful PTA are 
going to be overseeing 
some more Friday 
afterschool ‘sales’ 
moving forwards 
and as the weather 
(hopefully) continues 
to improve. We will 
keep you informed in 
advance as to what 
treats are going to be 
on offer.

Thursday 18th May - Year 3 learning assembly
Thursday 25th May - Year 2 learning assembly.
Our learning assemblies take place in the 
school hall at 2.30pm. Please enter school via 
the main entrance and if you can make it, we 
look forward to seeing you there.

TRIPS AND EXPERIENCES
Year 1 and 2	 Nantwich Museum
Year 3	  Anglo Saxons experience
Year 4 	 Ford Green Hall Tudor trip
Year 5/6 	 Greek Day with workshop




